
  authority 1849 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  authority 1849 # exousia {ex-oo-see'-ah}; from 1832 (in the
sense of ability); privilege, i.e. (subjectively) force,
capacity, competency, freedom, or (objectively) mastery
(concretely, magistrate, superhuman, potentate, token of
control), delegated influence: -- {authority}, jurisdiction,
liberty, power, right, strength.[ql

  be 1832 # exesti {ex'-es-tee}; third person singular present
indicative of a compound of 1537 and 1510; so also exon {ex-on'};
 neuter present participle of the same (with or without some
form of 1510 expressed); impersonally, it is right (through the
figurative idea of being out in public): -- {be} lawful, let, X
may(-est).[ql

  confess 1843 # exomologeo {ex-om-ol-og-eh'-o}; from 1537 and
3670; to acknowledge or (by implication of assent) agree fully: -
- {confess}, profess, promise.[ql ***. exon. See 1832.[ql

  jurisdiction 1849 # exousia {ex-oo-see'-ah}; from 1832 (in the
sense of ability); privilege, i.e. (subjectively) force,
capacity, competency, freedom, or (objectively) mastery
(concretely, magistrate, superhuman, potentate, token of
control), delegated influence: -- authority, {jurisdiction},
liberty, power, right, strength.[ql

  lawful 1832 # exesti {ex'-es-tee}; third person singular
present indicative of a compound of 1537 and 1510; so also exon
{ex-on'}; neuter present participle of the same (with or without
some form of 1510 expressed); impersonally, it is right (through
the figurative idea of being out in public): -- be {lawful}, let,
 X may(-est).[ql

  let 1832 # exesti {ex'-es-tee}; third person singular present
indicative of a compound of 1537 and 1510; so also exon {ex-on'};
 neuter present participle of the same (with or without some
form of 1510 expressed); impersonally, it is right (through the
figurative idea of being out in public): -- be lawful, {let}, X
may(-est).[ql

  liberty 1849 # exousia {ex-oo-see'-ah}; from 1832 (in the
sense of ability); privilege, i.e. (subjectively) force,
capacity, competency, freedom, or (objectively) mastery
(concretely, magistrate, superhuman, potentate, token of
control), delegated influence: -- authority, jurisdiction,
{liberty}, power, right, strength.[ql

  may 1832 # exesti {ex'-es-tee}; third person singular present
indicative of a compound of 1537 and 1510; so also exon {ex-on'};
 neuter present participle of the same (with or without some
form of 1510 expressed); impersonally, it is right (through the
figurative idea of being out in public): -- be lawful, let, X
{may}(-est).[ql

  power 1849 # exousia {ex-oo-see'-ah}; from 1832 (in the sense
of ability); privilege, i.e. (subjectively) force, capacity,
competency, freedom, or (objectively) mastery (concretely,
magistrate, superhuman, potentate, token of control), delegated
influence: -- authority, jurisdiction, liberty, {power}, right,
strength.[ql

  profess 1843 # exomologeo {ex-om-ol-og-eh'-o}; from 1537 and
3670; to acknowledge or (by implication of assent) agree fully: -
- confess, {profess}, promise.[ql ***. exon. See 1832.[ql

  promise 1843 # exomologeo {ex-om-ol-og-eh'-o}; from 1537 and
3670; to acknowledge or (by implication of assent) agree fully: -
- confess, profess, {promise}.[ql ***. exon. See 1832.[ql

  right 1849 # exousia {ex-oo-see'-ah}; from 1832 (in the sense
of ability); privilege, i.e. (subjectively) force, capacity,
competency, freedom, or (objectively) mastery (concretely,
magistrate, superhuman, potentate, token of control), delegated
influence: -- authority, jurisdiction, liberty, power, {right},
strength.[ql

  strength 1849 # exousia {ex-oo-see'-ah}; from 1832 (in the
sense of ability); privilege, i.e. (subjectively) force,
capacity, competency, freedom, or (objectively) mastery
(concretely, magistrate, superhuman, potentate, token of
control), delegated influence: -- authority, jurisdiction,
liberty, power, right, {strength}.[ql
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